ON NOVEMBER 16, 2012 THE FALL FUNDRAISER
ITEMS WILL BE DELIVERED
&
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR DISTRIBUTION

Please look for your children to come home with their
packages Friday November 16. Those of you with larger
orders PLEASE contact me informing me of your
arrangements to pick up your order. Laurie Miller, email
Looch834@aol.com or call 732 842-5716 — | will be at the
school until 2:00 PM on delivery day, if you have frozen

items you will need to pick up your items before 2:00 PM.

Volunteers needed between the hours of 9:00 AM and 2:00
PM. Please contact me, Looch834@aol.com, if you are

available, this is a great opportunity to earn your PFE points.



